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Permission Ref:  53660-OTH 
 
31 August 2018 
 
To submitters on the application for a concession for a run-of-river Hydro Scheme on 
McCullough Creek by No 8 Limited  
 
Dear submitter 
 
Re: further Information – Invitation to Update Submission   
 
You recently provided a submission on this concession application. The original hearing date 
was delayed pending further information. 
 
I now attach the further information that has been received and invite you to provide an 
update to your submission. Please provide this update by 12 noon, 14 September 2018. No 
late submissions will be accepted. 
 
If you have asked to be heard at a hearing, please confirm that you still wish to do so.  
 
A hearing date has been arranged for Wednesday 26 September between 9.00am – 12.30pm 
in Hokitika. Skype facilities are available if you would like to attend via skype. Please advise if 
you wish to be heard via skype.  
 
Once you confirm whether you wish to be heard we will be in touch again prior to the hearing 
date with confirmation of a time for you to speak in support of your submission. 
 
Your updated submission can be sent by email to: Permissionshokitika@doc.govt.nz  
 
Whether you are heard at a hearing or not, your submission will be considered by a hearing 
panel.  A summary of submissions and recommendations on those submissions, will be 
provided to the decision maker for his/her consideration as part of the decision making 
process. 
 
If you have any questions about this process, please call Di Clendon on 03 756 9170, or 
email your questions through to Di at dclendon@doc.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Judi Brennan 
Manager – Permissions/Statutory Land Management 
Hokitika 


